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SUBJECT: ACBH Executive Leadership Transition  

(Imo Momoh, Deputy Director, Plan Administrator) 

It is with mixed feelings of regret and pride that I provide our team, our system, and partners 

with this important departmental update.  Effective Friday, November 11, 2022, our fellow 
executive leader, Mr. Imo Momoh, Deputy Director, Plan Administrator will be leaving his position 
with Alameda County.  On behalf of our entire Executive Team, we are extremely honored to have 

worked alongside such an exemplary leader during his tenure.   

As the inaugural Plan Administrator for this department, Imo provided leadership on critical 
programs and operations.   He joined our system at the start of the Pandemic, and galvanized 
many strategic changes to support our department and our community.  Some of the highlights 

of his work and partnership with various ACBH staff and stakeholders include: the procurement 
and launch of our Practice Management System project, SmartCare; the development of the 

DHCS-approved Behavioral Health Quality Improvement Program (BHQIP) Implementation Plan 
in preparation for CalAIM; the development of our department’s first executive work plan and the 
ACBH Plan Administration Work Plan; and the launch of the ACBH Budget Teams for enhanced 

financial stewardship.  Under Imo’s leadership, our department also experienced the successful 
implementation of the Contracts Lifecycle Management (CLM) System; the creation and launch of 

the department's first Data Governance Committee; and efforts to consistently improve service 
quality and performance as detailed in various State audits.  His partnership and focus with his 
team helped to locally operationalize state policy changes and also provide tools for staff to work 

remotely these past few years, including working along our finance leaders to increase community 
based organization contract allocations at a favorable rate.  These represent just some of the 

highlights among many other activities we have been able to accomplish together with Deputy 
Director Momoh’s support and leadership.   

I am proud of his service and thank him now and going forward.   It goes without saying that 
always onward and upward, Imo will be transitioning to the Behavioral Health Division of the San 

Francisco Department of Public Health as the Director of Managed Care.  We are pleased to be 
in a position to support him as he moves ahead, and are thankful to have another great partner 
working in the Bay Area. 

Please join us in thanking Imo for his service and wishing him well as he transitions to this next 

phase of his career.  Teamwork has, and will continue to make the dream work. 




